

# 2022-10-14 Nov DTF Meeting notes

## Attendance:

Community	Representative(s)	Attended			
Anuket	<a href="#">Beth Cohen</a>		Staff	<a href="#">Kenny Paul</a>	
Anuket	<a href="#">Gergely Csatari</a>		Staff	<a href="#">Casey Cain</a>	V
Anuket	<a href="#">Scot Steele</a>	V	Staff	<a href="#">Heather Kirksey</a>	V
EMCO	<a href="#">Bob Monkman</a>		Staff	<a href="#">LJ Illuzzi</a>	V
<a href="#">FD.io</a>			Staff	<a href="#">Sandra Jackson</a>	V
L3AF			Staff	<a href="#">Pano Xinos</a>	V
ODIM	<a href="#">Nadathur Sundar</a>				
ODL	<a href="#">Guillaume Lambert</a>	V			
ONAP	<a href="#">Ranny Haiby</a>	V			
ONAP	<a href="#">Timo Perala</a>	V			
TF	<a href="#">Nick Davey</a>				
XGVela					

## Minutes

### • Day 1 Topic Generation Discussion

- Submit any/all top level project proposed topics on the Wiki page (in case of overlap/duplication)
- Anuket – at least one
- ONAP – In discussion – will submit proposals on 27th/28th
- ODL – (possible from Orange perspective a CI/CD discussion)
- TF – In progress
- EMCO – In progress
- 5GSBP – One submitted by Ranny
- Look at last year's workshop discussion strategic items – Sandra

### • Day 2 Topic Generation

- In progress
- Similar remote support as in Porto
  - Can explore enhanced chat facilitation on-site for remote attendees
- HRK to update Ranny's blog post draft and get to Pano
- Ask Emily about possibility of starting early (depends on A/V availability)
- Ask Kurt/Ranny about possible joint session on Thursday

## Next Meeting